

Hello Camp Luther Friends,

This email should be one of three communications that you receive from me this week letting you know when registration for 2013 programming begins. (This email, an e-newsletter, and a postcard)

Registration for all 2013 LOMO summer and retreat programs will begin at 12:00 noon on Saturday, November 17th, 2012. You can register online or by mailing in a paper registration form; no email, fax, or phone call registrations are permitted. Please note that by registering online, you receive a \$50 rate discount from registering by paper registration.

I would suggest that prior to next Saturday you attempt to login to the registration system so that you know your username and password still works! Here is the link to the online registration system: https://registration.campbrain.com/Portal/Login.aspx?H=LOMO&G=204

When you go to register, PLEASE keep the following in mind:

- 1.) Please use CORRECT information. When it asks for your age, ethnicity, grade completed, etc. please use the correct information. When you make stuff up it causes issues with the database and that's why people sometimes don't get communications from us.
- 2.) If you are registering multiple families, please use different logins for each family. If you put multiple families on one registration, you will all be placed into one cabin!
- 3.) Make sure you have all of your information in front of you before registering (names, birth dates, grade completed, etc.)
- 4.) If you have issues when registering, please DO NOT call Camp Luther or the LOMO Central Office, nobody will be there. Feel free to leave me a message on my home phone (513-894-2156) and I will return your call on SUNDAY.
- 5.) I will not be able to see who is registered until the database is downloaded that Monday. Confirmation emails will be sent out on Tuesday as to what week you are registered for.

Some people like to choose what week they will be attending by when their favorite pastor will be serving. Here is our current list of volunteer Chaplains and Adult Group Study Leaders:

Family Week One: June 16-22, 2013 Chaplain – Paula Maeder Connor Adult Group Study Leader – Joan Gunderman

Family Week Two: June 23-29, 2013 Chaplain – Paul Lintern

Adult Group Study -

Family Week Three: June 30-July 6, 2013 Chaplain – Martin Zimmann Adult Group Study – Andrew Bell

Family Week Four: July 7-13, 2013 Chaplain – Fritz Wiese Adult Group Study – Ashley Carey

Family Week Five: July 14-20, 2013 Chaplain – Julianne Smith Adult Group Study – Mike Weaver

Family Week Six: July 21-27, 2013 Chaplain – Bill Diehm Adult Group Study – Brad Gee

Family Week Seven: July 28-August 3, 2013 Chaplain – Matt Musteric Adult Group Study – Steve Brown & George Baum

Family Week Eight: August 4-10, 2013 Chaplain – Adult Group Study – Helen Svoboda-Barber

If you have any questions prior to registration, please contact me at: cwagonfield@lomocamps.org

Thank you for your cooperation during what can be a stressful time! :) I hope that you all are able to register for the exact week you want.

God Bless,

Corey Wagonfield
Camp Luther Director